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PLEASE
RETURN

YOUR

LIBRARY
BOOKS!

Hello Wemrock Brook Families! Thank you for another successful year of reading and learning
about literature in the library!

Please return all library books by Monday, June 2nd. All students who still have materials
checked out will receive a notice detailing those materials at their next library lesson. If you
are unable to return a book, you may replace it with another copy of the same title OR pay the
fine in cash or a check made out Yo MERS. If you have any questions, please send me an email:
Lgarnett@mersnj.us.

While the library may be closing down for the summer, there are many other ways your child
can continue reading! The Wemrock Brook ebook library can be accessed all year long by visiting
my website: https://sites.google.com/mersnj.us/wemrockbrooklibrary?usp=sharing

Don't forget that the public library is open all summer! Here is a link to their website:
https://www.monmouthcountylib.org/ Besides a huge assortment of great books, they also have
ebooks and a fantastic summer reading program. If you need help deciding what to read,
summer reading lists will be posted on the district website.

The library is currently accepting donations of specific books in popular series. Follow this link

for information:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bwDAmKIt GwA7YohJLMRQZj8qgk7 I1Ig0JGmnmVT

0/edit?usp=sharing

Thanks again for your continued support this year and I hope everyone has a relaxing summer

filled with some great books!
Sincerely,
Lisa Garnett



